
 
  
 

June 25, 2025 
Cool Japan Fund Inc. 

 

 

Suspicious Solicitation Activities Alert 
 

 

Cool Japan Fund, Inc. (CJF or “the Company”) became aware of some suspicious solicitation 

activities, such as solicitations for investments and job offers, etc., by using the Company name, 

address and telephone number, or similar company names (e.g., “Cool Japan Co., Ltd.”)  which 

may remind you of CJF.  

 

CJF and its employees have no relationship with these solicitation activities, including 

solicitations for investments and job offers. CJF has reported these incidents to and consulted with 

the police. 

 

Once you accept these solicitations and sign a contract, etc., your assets or yourself could be 

unexpectedly damaged. CJF wishes to warn the recipients of these solicitations, and please do not 

respond to any suspicious solicitation activities, including solicitations for investments and job offers 

that use the Company name, address and telephone number, or any similar company names which 

may remind you of CJF. If you have become aware of any suspicious solicitation or have suffered 

any damage, please contact the police in your jurisdiction. 

 

✓ CJF is different from “Cool Japan Co., Ltd.”. CJF has no relationship with it. 

✓ CJF does not engage in contracted asset management for individuals. CJF has nothing to do 

with such solicitations. 

✓ CJF does not engage in recruiting through social networking or messenger applications. CJF 

has nothing to do with such recruitments. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the following team. 

 
 

Inquiries about this document: 
Cool Japan Fund (PR Representatives: Hashimoto/Iwata)  

Tel: +81(0)3-6406-7500 




